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CYPRESS FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT  
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 
 

SETTING THE RATE OF THE FIRE MITIGATION FEE 
 
 
 
 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Thursday March 24, 2022 at 2:00 p.m. the 
Cypress Fire Protection District, Board of Directors will meet at 3775 Rio Road, Carmel 
to make the required findings and to set the rate of the fire mitigation fee to be 
requested to the Board of Supervisors of Monterey County by the District as specified 
by Section 10.80.160 of the Monterey County Code; Monterey County Ordinance 
Number 3602. 
 
 NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN that at the time and place above designated for 
the meeting to set the rate of fire mitigation fees, any taxpayer may appear and be 
heard regarding this issue. 
 
 
 
 
 
Theresa Volland      February 25, 2022   
Secretary of the Board                           Date 


